
Good Evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 
reminders about the upcoming week.  
 
There will be no school next Wednesday through Friday in observance of the Thanksgiving Day 
holiday. In light of the holiday, I want to let you all know how thankful I am for each of you. The 
Jamestown community is wonderful, and I am thankful to be a part of it. I hope that you will 
take some time next week to think about all that we have to be thankful for and choose to be 
grateful.  
 
Tuesday of this week is the last day of A Day Encore classes. Students will switch to their B Day 
Encore classes on Monday, November 30th. 
 
The week following the Thanksgiving break will be a remote learning week for all GCS schools 
and grade levels. This includes our teachers and office staff. We will still be answering the 
phones during normal business hours to assist you. 
 
On Monday and Tuesday of next week extra meals will be provided and distributed curbside at 
all schools. Extra meals will also be provided at mobile sites (breakfast and lunch). For the week 
of November  30 to December 5th, curbside meal distribution of a breakfast and a lunch will be 
available for pick up for any child under the age of 18.  Meals can be picked up at any of the 
schools listed on the district website between 11 and 12 noon daily.    
 
You can continue to find all details about school reopening at www.gcsnc.com/reopening. This 
information can also be found under the School Reopening tab on our school website. 
 
Well, we’re looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS! 
 
Go Tigers! 
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